
 
Dear Jiayi Weng,

Your application for graduate study in Computer Science and Engineering at the University of
California San Diego has been carefully reviewed. We regret to inform you that you have not been
selected for admission.

A number of factors are considered in evaluating each application. Please be aware that UC San Diego
receives a large number of applications and many excellent candidates could not be offered admission.
Unfortunately, we are only able to extend offers to a limited number of qualified applicants.

If you have questions about the decision you may contact the program to which you applied directly.
Program contact information can be found at https://apply.grad.ucsd.edu/departments. Please note that
some departments are unable to respond to such requests due to the large volume of applications
received.

Thank you for your interest in the University of California San Diego. I wish you the best in all your
endeavors.

Sincerely,

 
James Antony

Dean of the Graduate Division 
University of California San Diego 
Graduate Division, UC San Diego 
9500 Gilman Drive 
La Jolla, CA 92093-0003 
Phone: (858) 534 - 3554 
Fax: (858) 534 - 4304
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"Graduate education that transforms, enriches, and inspires"
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